
 

NOTICE 01-2024:  REQUIRED INFORMATION FOR EXPORT OF BREAK BULK CARGO 

January 26th, 2024 

 

Further to Notice 27-2022 dated August 5th, 2022 in relation to the Request for Export of 

Break Bulk Cargo Form, please be advised that effective February 1st, 2024 

completed forms must now be sent to the following email address: 

 

breakbulkexport@plipdeco.com 

 

In this vein, the Cargo Handling and Security Departments can facilitate faster 

approvals and it eliminates the need for your Company’s representatives to be 

physically present at the Port to deliver the form. 

 

Please be reminded that the form is mandatory and seeks to standardize the receipt 

of information that is required for the smooth processing of export break bulk cargo. 

Do note that electronic signatures are optional, as printed names will be accepted.   

 

The form can be accessed via PLIPDECO’s website:  

http://www.plipdeco.com/ExportBreakBulkCargo. 

 

If you require further information, please contact the following Department: 

 

Department E-mail 

 

Main Line 

(636-2201) 

Cargo Handling  

 

aalexander@plipdeco.com Ext. 2002 

atos@plipdeco.com Ext. 2022, 2023, 2025, 

2008 

outturnclerks@plipdeco.com  2160 

 

Your continued cooperation in this matter will be appreciated as we strive to improve 

on the quality and reliability of services provided.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require additional information. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 
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